

Mock Test – Preliminary

Section A -

Read this email from Laura and answer all the questions

Dear Alison,

How are you?

I've got a new phone! It was a present for my birthday. My grandmother gave it to me. I'm very happy! It is small and grey. My brother, Jon, has a white phone. We like taking photos in the park. We go to the park after school on Fridays. I have a lot of photos of birds on my phone but Jon likes trees best. He has photos of all the trees in the park.

Yesterday, I took a video of my family in the garden. I want to go to the lake next week. Do you want to come with me?

See you soon,

Laura

Example:	TRUE	FALSE
Laura got the phone for her birthday.	X	
1. Laura's brother gave her the phone		
2. Her phone is grey		
3. Laura and Jon go to the park every day		
4. Jon likes taking photos of trees		
5. Laura has a great photo of the lake		

Section B

Read the passage and answer the questions. There is an example

Jessica Adams lives with her husband, Peter Adams. They have two sons and a daughter. They live in a small house near a farm. Jessica Adams is a chef in a big restaurant. Peter Adams is a vet. He works in a small village in the countryside. Every summer, they go camping on the beach for their holiday. Jessica and Peter have a blue tent. Their sons have a green tent and their daughter has a red one. In the mornings, Peter cooks breakfast. Jessica always has eggs and the children have pancakes. Peter has bread and cheese. In the mornings, the children swim in the sea. In the afternoons, they all build sandcastles together. In the evenings, Peter plays his guitar and Jessica reads her book

Example: How many children do Jessica and Peter have?

- A. One B. two **C. three** D. four
1. What is Jessica's job?
A. a manager B. a waitress C. a chef D. a vet
2. Where does Peter work?
A. in the town B. on a farm C. in the countryside D. near the beach
3. What colour tent does Jessica sleep in?
A. blue B. green C. red D. yellow
4. What do the children eat for breakfast?
A. Eggs B. pancakes C. bread D. cheese
5. What do the family do in the afternoons?
A. Swim in the sea B. make sandcastles C. play the guitar D. read books

Section C –

Write these sentences in the plural.

Example:

He can drive a big **lorry**.

They can drive big lorries.

1. There is a sheep in that field.

There are _____ in that field.

2. That house has a tall chimney on the roof.

That house has a tall _____ on the roof.

3. That child is happy.

Those _____ are happy.

4. The dentist checks my tooth every year.

The dentist checks my _____ every year.

5. The girl wears a blue scarf at work.

The girls wear blue _____ at work.

Section D

Fill in the gaps in this postcard. Use the words in the box. There is an example.

am	Dear	are	from	a	in	big
with		near		eat	and	

_____ Tom,

I _____ on holiday in Miami. The hotel is very
_____. It is _____ the beach.

Simon _____ I go swimming in the sea
_____ the morning. The hotel has _____
nice restaurant. We sometimes _____
fruit for breakfast! Today I am going fishing
_____ with _____ Simon. We _____ very
happy in Miami.

See you soon!

Love _____ Laura.



Section E

Read and find the answer. Put the number in the box. There is one example.

e.g.	How old is your brother?	5	1	It is blue
A	What is your sister called?		2	Yes, I do.
B	How many eggs are there in the kitchen?		3	She's called Sandra.
C	Where is my phone?		4	It's on the chair.
D	What colour is his car?		5	He is nineteen years old.
E	Do you like fish?		6	There are seven.

Section F Write the numbers. 12 _____ 29 _____ 17 _____ 22 _____ 30 _____	Section G Months and Days. Write the next one. Monday January _____ _____ Wednesday _____ _____ April _____ _____
--	--

Section H

Write the words under the picture.

a plate	an elephant	a car	a hot dog	a peach
a nose	a rubber	a pear	an octopus	a clock



Example: a pear



1. _____



2. _____



3. _____



4. _____



5. _____



6. _____



7. _____



8. _____



9. _____

Section I

Write the correct colours.

Mary and Richard are in the office. Mary is wearing a pink hat and a yellow coat. Her shirt is white. She has a green skirt and a brown handbag. Richard has black hair. His tie is blue and his jacket is grey. The flowers are purple and the vase is orange.

